
Dear BrainworX Parents and Students,

Welcome to the 2023-2024 school year! We are located at 2911 Transworld Drive, upstairs in the
Career Technical (CTEC) Building. Please refer to the schedule below for information about
orientation:

ORIENTATION: WEDNESDAY, AUGUST 2, 2023

Freshman & New-to-BrainworX Sophomores & Juniors: 9:00am, upstairs in the BrainworX
Common Room

Sophomores & Juniors (Returning Students): 11am, upstairs in the BrainworX Common Room

Seniors (New & Returning Students): 1:30pm, upstairs in the BrainworX Common Room.

Alternate Session (All Students): 3:30pm, upstairs in the BrainworX Common Room.

***If you have a school-issued chromebook, please bring it, charged, to orientation.

The first day of school is Friday, August 4, 2023. Students will receive their Friday assignment at
orientation. Regular class rotations will begin on Monday, August 7, 2023

Failure to attend an orientation session may jeopardize your placement at BrainworX Academy.

The following questions are provided with answers to help you plan for the new school year:
1. What should I expect at orientation?

○ Introduction to the BrainworX teachers
○ Introduction to the Venture Academy Handbook, BrainworX Handbook, and Defense of
Mastery project
○ Discussion of necessary supplies and other essentials
○ Discussion of Jupiter (Learning Management System) & Student Schedules
○ Discussion of Fundraisers

2. Where do I go on the first day of school? On Monday, August 7th, students should report
to their first period class by 8:30am.

As part of preparation for classes it is important for students to note the following:



Supplies –
Below is a list of items that are requested by all of the BrainworX teachers. Additional supplies
may be necessary depending on the course or the individual teacher. Please come prepared for
classes on August 7th with the following items, many of which are on sale at Target, Wal-Mart,
Walgreens, Staples, Office Depot, etc.

● pencils, black and blue pens, highlighters
● college-ruled filler paper
● 1 1-inch binder with dividers
● 1 composition notebook per class (spiral bound is NOT acceptable)

We look forward to seeing you,

The BrainworX Teachers

Molly Brigham mbrigham@sjcoe.net

Jesse Jimenez jjimenez@sjcoe.net

Alex Sabedra asabedra@sjcoe.net

Tim Welsh timwelsh@sjcoe.net

mailto:mbrigham@sjcoe.net
mailto:jjimenez@sjcoe.net
mailto:asabedra@sjcoe.net
mailto:timwelsh@sjcoe.net

